
 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of 

us. Thank you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 16th April 2021 

 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This week we had a lovely visit from Benji in the classroom, 

please ask your child about this. 

Reading 

 

We are continuing to have a 

‘big push’ on Reading.  Please 

support us with this by  

reading with your child on a 

daily basis.  This does not 

have to be a whole reading 

book in one go, one or two 

pages at a time is fine.  We are 

aiming for all children to be 

able to read and understand a  

sentences by the end of the  

Reception year.  Bug Club is a 

fantastic resource to help you 

with this.  Remember to write 

in the yellow reading record so 

that your 

child  

receives 

their sticker 

for their 

chart. 

 

World Book Day 

 

Friday 23rd April is World Book 

Day, please think about books 

rather than films.  There will  

be a prize 

for the best  

homemade 

costume. 

 

Please Please Please… 

make sure that all uniform is 

named.  Some children are 

loosing uniform and it is very 

hard to return the correct item 

if it is not named! 


